
 

 

 

 

 

Friday 2nd December 2022 
 

RE: HSAEL Christmas Concert (Thursday 8th December) 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I am writing to invite you to this year’s school Christmas Concert on Thursday 8th December, and 
indeed the first one as Harris Science Academy East London.  
 
It will take place in the Clock Mill hall (4th floor), with doors opening at 6pm. The music will 
commence at 6:30pm, ending approximately around 8:00pm, with light refreshments available 
throughout.  
 
There promises to be a plethora of musical talent on display, with acts ranging from solos and 
smaller ensembles through to our choir, who will take centre stage more than once over this 
evening. Anyone who has witnessed previous Christmas extravaganzas here will know how electric 
the atmosphere becomes as great memories are created. To any new parents, I welcome you here 
to HSAEL and recommend you come to marvel at the wonder of what can be achieved by such a 
small department.   
 
Entry to this event is by ticket only, although it is with joy that I can let you know these tickets are 
free gratis. To obtain them requires the tear-off slip at the bottom of this letter to be completed and 
handed in by your child to the Clock Mill reception, or if easier directly to me. These are not without 
limit, so seats will be allocated on a first come first serve basis.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me, and I shall reply at my earliest 
convenience. I do hope to see you there.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
N McPherson 
Lead in Music 
 

-  -  -  - -  -  -  - -  -  -  - -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  - -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -   

To be returned to Mr McPherson / Clock Mill reception 
 
Pupil name …………………………………………………………..…… Form…………………………  
 
I would like ………. Tickets to HSAEL’s Christmas Concert on Thursday 8th December, 2022. 
 
Parent Signature …………………………………………………………………………….  
 
Parent Name (please print) ………………………………………………………………… 


